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SB 1154 is an attack on individual property rights. This primarily negatively affects 

rural Oregon. 

 

Our wells are dug and maintained by each individual homeowner and farmer. What 

you are proposing is to control our ability to pull the water from the ground and allow 

the government to walk onto our property at any time to check regulation. A major 

impact on farming and cost. 

 

The bill also proposes to allow government to walk onto my property to inspect and 

regulate my septic system. It also says you can force the property owner to replace 

their septic system with one the government approves of. This would be a huge 

monetary hit to each homeowner with a septic system.  

 

My property is not yours to invade at will. The government does not get to tell me 

how to use, maintain or live on my property. 

 


